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Mayor Carol Cox 
Flinders Council 
PO Box 40 
Whitemark, 7255 
 
 
Dear Carol. 
 
Flinders Island Tourism and Business Incorporation is pleased to announce that we 
are in the running to win a Destination Marketing Tourism Award in Perth 2018. The 
National Awards are to be held at the new Perth Stadium on February the 23rd 
(please see email attached). We would like to send a representative from the FITBI 
Executive and invite a Councillor or Flinders Council representative to attend.  
 
We are also hoping there is a possibility that Council might assist with the flights as 
we will be representing the Island on such a large stage?  
 
If you can please indicate if you are interested to attend and help support the 
flights that would be greatly appreciated. If you are able to support, I will put it out 
to the Executive to see who might wish to attend.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jo Youl 
Executive  
Flinders Island Tourism and Business Ass. 
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